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26th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This year, Thursday 4th March is World Book Day which celebrates the joy and value of books and 
reading, especially for children.  To celebrate this, we will be running a variety of events which your 
children can access from home.   
 
The Masked Reader 
Each morning throughout the week, teachers will post a video on Google Classroom at 9:00 of a 
masked teacher reading a story. Your child needs to use the google quiz to select which teacher is 
reading. The child in each class who successful identifies the most, will received a book prize on the 
return to school.  
 
Book Bingo 
This competition will be running until Friday 26th March. Teacher will share a bingo grid for children 
to complete throughout the month on Google Classroom.  All your child needs to do is write the name 
of the book and author they have read in each box once they have completed the reading challenge 
then return this to their teacher once they have completed all challenges.   
 
Reading at Home 
To celebrate the enjoyment of reading, it would be great if you could share a photograph of your child 
enjoying reading a book at home. You could send this to your child’s teacher through Google 
Classroom. 
 
Live assemblies 
Children will be able to access live assemblies through Google Classroom which will feature some of 
their favourite authors.  
 
£1 Book Token 
When children return to school they will receive a £1 book token, which can be redeemed at a variety 
of shops including; Tesco, WH Smith and Waterstones until Sunday 28th March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs B Bains 
Headteacher                       

 


